
Parkmore Primary School 

Hello Everyone
Congratulations to the FISAF Team!

Last weekend I travelled to the Gold Coast to support the Parkmore Powers
sport aerobics team at the FISAF National Championships. The event finalised
a year of hard work and lots of practice that culminated in these talented
students participating at the national level. The team performed extremely well,
and I am delighted to announce that they won a bronze medal against very stiff
competition. Well done to each member of the team; Sariel L, Harper C,
Scarlett T, Tavia H and Annika K. I am so proud of all that you have achieved
and the excellent sportsmanship that you displayed to the other competitors. I
would also like to extend a special thanks to Mrs Virginia Stacey who stepped
in to coach the team during their final preparations for the competition, and to
all the families who helped to support the girls on the day.

IMPORTANT DATES

September

9  CERES Excursion Y3-6t h

12  Summer Sport Y5&6t h

15  School Councilt h

19  Last day of term 3 Students finish at 2:30t h

October

29 -31  Y3-4 Camp - Portseat h s t

November

3  Curriculum Day - no studentsr d

4  Melbourne Cup Day - no studentst h

10 - 12  Y5-6 Camp - Mill Valley Rancht h t h

11  Ready Set Prep (2026)t h

         Parent Information Session 5.00pm

18  Ready Set Prep (2026) - STEM 9am-11amt h

24 - Dec 5  Whole School Swimmingt h t h

25  Ready Set Prep (2026) Energy Busters 9am-

11am

t h

December

1 -5  Whole School Swimming - continuess t t h

2  Ready Set Prep (2026) Literacy for Life 9am-

11am

n d

9  Statewide Transition Day - Y6t h

9  Ready Set Prep (2026) - Statewide Transition

9am-11am

t h

9  Ready Set Prep (2026) Meet the Team 5.00pmt h

18  Curriculum Day - no students t h
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Next
Assembly

Wednesday September 10  9am
Please be seated prior to the

start

IMPORTANT : Students must
attend class prior to assembly

to have the roll marked



Trivia Night

Thank you to the excellent organisation of the PEG group of parents, the Trivia Night was a
big success. From all accounts there was no cheating and the winning team won fairly and
squarely…though the final points tally was, I understand, very close! The fact that no-one
wanted to go home was a testament to a great evening.
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Father’s Day
I would like to extend a thank you to Michelle and her team of volunteers who ran the very
successful Father’s Day stall earlier this week. I’d also like to wish all our father’s and those
special people who have a ‘father’ role in our lives, a very special day on Sunday. I am sure
that you will all be celebrated for the special role you play in all our lives.

Book Fair

The school foyer was a hive of activity during Book Week with the Scholastic Book Fair
being held. There were many books on sale to suit every reader. The proceeds from the
Book Fair sales will go towards purchasing more books for the school library.

Book Week Parade

It is lovely to see the joy of reading that is celebrated every year and the expanse of novels
that children obviously choose to immerse in as is demonstrated by the array of different
book characters paraded at our annual Book Week Parade. There are always lots of
Disney characters, Harry Potter Characters, Witches, and characters from many other
popular children’s novels.



Student Free Days in Term 4

Please note the following student free days during Term 4, for your calendar:
·      Monday 3 November – Student Free Curriculum Day
·      Tuesday 4 November – Cup Day Public Holiday
·      Friday 19 December – Student Free Curriculum Day 

Just a reminder that we have a scheduled public holiday on Tuesday 4 November, being
Cup Day. The previous day, Monday 3 November will be a school council approved
Curriculum Day. Students are not required to attend on both days. Students will return to
school on Wednesday 5 November.
The final day of the school year, Friday 19 December, is a school council approved
Curriculum Day to enable teachers and staff to meet and plan for the 2026 school year.
Students do not attend school on this day. Therefore, the school year will finish with a final
Graduation Assembly on Thursday 18 December, and the school day will conclude at the
earlier finishing time of 1.30pm.

Parent Opinion Survey

Please remember to complete the Parent Opinion Survey. The link was sent to you recently
via Compass. We take the results of the survey very seriously. The survey, offered by the
Department of Education, is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of
families’ perceptions of school climate, student behaviour, and student engagement. 
We sent you an invitation to complete the survey. If you cannot find the invite, please reach
out and we can resend this invitation to you.
The Parent / Caregiver / Guardian Opinion Survey will remain open online until Friday
19 September 2025.
Your opinions are important to us and will contribute to identifying areas for
improvement and professional development needs in the school, to target school
planning and improvement strategies. Mislaid the link, please contact the office.

Sun Hats

As we are a ‘SunSmart’ school and in line with the DET ‘SunSmart’ policy, it is a
requirement that all students wear the SunSmart approved school hat, always, when
outdoors from 1 September and during Terms 1 and 4. To protect your child from sunburn
we do request that you apply sunscreen to your child each morning. It is also a good idea to
supply your child with a small tube of sunscreen in their school bag. Any student who does
not have the approved Parkmore Primary School sunhat, will need to shelter undercover
during recess playtimes.
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End of Term

The end of term is fast approaching and is now less than three weeks away. This is a reminder
that the final day of Term 3 is Friday 17 September. School concludes at the earlier time of
2.30pm. Students will be dismissed at 2.30pm. TheirCare will offer their services to coincide with
the earlier finish time. Please contact them for further information. 

We look forward to returning on Monday 6 October at the usual school starting time of 8.50 am.

Now we start the countdown to the end of term… Have a great fortnight everyone.
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Anni Smart
Acting Principal



 2025
Dates for Your Diary

Term dates for 2025

TERM 3
Monday, July 21- (teachers only)

Tuesday, July 22 (students first day)
Friday, September 19 - last day of term

TERM 4
Monday, October 6- first day of term

Thursday, December 18 - last day of term - for students
Friday, December 19 (staff only)

Public Holidays in 2025

TERM 3
nil

TERM 4
Tuesday, November 4 - Melbourne Cup Day

Curriculum /Professional Practice Days 2025

Term 4: Monday November 3
               Friday December 19



School Captains 
Report

✨School Captains Report✨

This week the 5/6s will be heading off to Summer Sport! They will be competing in basketball and cricket. We wish
them all the best and we can’t wait for the results! 

Also, next week is the NETBALL COMPETITION! The 4 teams will be headed against each other in eliminated rounds to
see who will make it to the final! Good luck to all the teams competing in the competition.

🤣 Joke of the Week! 😂

 Q. What do astronauts use to keep their pants up in space?

A. An Asteroid Belt!

The Premiers Reading challenge has come to an end, and 4/5 S may have won it. We’ll have to wait and see for Cash’s
final announcement, for the winners of the Premiers Reading challenge, and a glorious, hot, pizza lunch! 🍕🍕🍕

On Wednesday the 17th of September we have our 5/6 Market Day! (The date is right, it was postponed. 🙂) The 5/6s
have been working very hard on their stalls and are looking forward to this event. On the day, we advise that you
bring $20 so that you can have the best time and come home with lots of goodies. 

On Thursday the 4th of September, we had the mosaic artist Merryl come to our school to create a mosaic with the
senior students. We had so much fun! The mosaic is of a bee on flowers, inspired by our very own bee garden. It looks
awesome already!

Have a great weekend
Kind regards,
Sophia and Emily - your School Captains



Student of  the
week

Joseph M

3 / 4 S

Luna Q

3 / 4 S

Well Done

W E E K  A U G U S T  2 7  2 0 2 5

Miles C

P / 1 B

Deneth R

5 / 6  L

Harvi M

1 / 2  M

Dianna Q

4 / 5  S



Class Report
1/2 M 



Senior school
Report



School events



School events



P.E. News



Wellbeing

Hat
s

roc
k!

We LOVE hats!

We LOVE hats!



Wellbeing

Breakfast Club 
Every Monday morning 

8:30 to 8:45
in The Hub



Birthdays.....

September Birthdays
1  Dan Sst

2  Hayden End

5  Fraser Bth

5  Leon Lth

7  Hannah Dth

9  Milana Zth

9  Sion Yth

20  Isaac Kth

22  Liam Pnd

24  Jason Lth
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Advertising 


